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Subject: Change to the LAX Rules and Regulations, mandating the wearing of face coverings 
 
Due to the worldwide health crisis of COVID-19, effective September 15, 2020 the LAWA Rules 
and Regulations will be updated to include section 3.5.12, requiring all badge holders to wear face 
covering while on airport property. 
 
3.5.12 – When there is a City, County, or State mandate in effect requiring face coverings in 
public areas due to a health crisis, all LAX badge holders must wear a face covering while 
on airport property and when there is, or can be, contact with other employees or the 
public 
 
This mandate follows the City of Los Angeles Mayors directive that, requiring Angelinos to wear 
face coverings when they leave their homes and will be near other people. More information can 
be found at https://corona-virus.la/FaceCovering. 
 
This new rule will be enforced by Airport Operations and Airport Police and administered through 
the SAFE Program.  
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory, please contact Director of Operations, Viji 
Prasad, vprasad@lawa.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

Issue Date: September 10, 2020 
 
Subject: Change to the LAX Rules and Regulations, mandating the wearing 
of face coverings 
 
The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web site 
and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airportops 
 
This new rule will also be posted in the LAWA Rules and Regulations at 
https://www.lawa.org/rules 
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